
PRESS RELEASE FROM CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER COUNCIL  

Announcement - Recycling Centres Re-opening 7th May 2020

Cheshire West and Chester Council will re-open Household Waste Recycling Centres 
(HWRCs) following a change in Government guidance. 

On Tuesday 12 May the HWRCs in Northwich, Neston, Winsford, Chester and 
Ellesmere Port will reopen.  The smaller HWRC in Frodsham will open on Friday 15 
May.  This is because the location of the Frodsham sites requires traffic management 
to be put into place to manage queues safely before it can be reopened. 


